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20/07/2022  17:05:102022/2940/T OBJ CRASH CRASH would like to object to the proposed felling of this elder tree. It is is highly prominent in the front 

garden and forms an important part of the streetscape and amenity visible to the public and as such it should 

be protected in line with the conservation area guidance and Camden's wider policies. The photo of the tree in 

the submission demonstrates the attractive nature of the tree in the streetscape.

Camden's tree officers have noted in previous refusals for felling in the South Hampstead Conservation Area 

that damage to front walls is not a reason for approving fellings and CRASH trusts that this will be the case for 

this application. CRASH requests that consideration also be given to placing a TPO on the tree.
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